Ysgol Rhiwabon Pont Adam Rhiwabon Wrecsam LL14 6BT

Ffon: Wrecsam (01978) 822392

Ffacs: (01978) 814918

e-bost: mailbox@rhiwabon-high.wrexham.sch.uk

www.ysgolrhiwabon.co.uk



Ysgol Rhiwabon Pont Adam Ruabon Wrexham LL14 6BT

Tel: Wrexham (01978) 822392

Fax: (01978) 814918

email: mailbox@rhiwabon-high.wrexham.sch.uk

www.ysgolrhiwabon.co.uk

Ysgol Rhiwabon

Pennaeth - Melanie Ferron-Evans B.A.(Joint Hons) MSc. N.P.Q.H. - Headteacher

28th June 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

Virtual Presentation - Thursday 8th July 2021, 5pm - 6pm

As you will be aware all transition activities this half term have been cancelled by Wrexham Local Authority to ensure the safety of Year Bubbles and staff in every school across the county.

To ensure we meet you before the end of term, we will be holding a Transition Presentation online on **Thursday 8th July 2021, 5pm** – **6pm**. This will involve meeting key staff, providing important information ready for September and the opportunity for you to ask us any questions.

Zoom Login Details

https://zoom.us/j/96568762424?pwd=Z1BodmVvMjRBamNoeVgwV29ybGtrUT09

Meeting ID: 965 6876 2424 Passcode: f0074t

We want to reassure you that the early weeks of Year 7 will be designed to ensure that our newest and youngest students enjoy a range of transition activities as well as lots of care and attention to ensure they settle in their new school with ease.

We really hope you will be able to join us on 8th July. In the meantime if you have any questions related to your child's start in September please contact the school office on 01978 822392.

With kind regards

Mrs Ferron-Evans Headteacher

M. Term. Ema.